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I am hoping that common sense prevails and that the site is seen as not the right place for this development. 
There are plenty of other sites in the area much more suitable for this kind of development. This proposed site is 
too close to the community and will impact most people living in mossvale and surrounding areas. I am all for a 
plastics recycling centre but this is the wrong site for it. The access for trucks is ridiculous and will impact traffic 
that is already congested in the heart of mossvale. Sites closer to the Hume highway with low to no residential 
occupancy should be considered instead. Or for it to be moved out of the Sydney water catchment area all 
together. We can’t keep pigs because of the catchment what do you think the waste water from this factory 
will impact. Please consider common sense and see that this has never been and never will be the right site. 
 

 




